
Text of Reminder/Thank You Postcard

A week or 2 ago we sent you a questionnaire about the National Forests and 
Grasslands in the Southwest.  If you have already filled it out and returned it, please 
accept our thanks.

If you have not gotten to it yet, please take some time to fill out the questionnaire 
and return it.  Your responses to the questionnaire are important because they represent 
the views of many people like yourself, and the Forest Service needs to hear those views.

If for some reason you did not receive a questionnaire, please call me or send me 
an e-mail note and I will send one out right away.  They are available in either English or 
Spanish.  Tell me which one you want.  Thanks again.

Michael Hand
Project Manager
(505) 277-XXXX
mhand@unm.edu


